
NOTICE

Risk- Limiting audit

The Ben Hill County Board of Elections &

Registration will conduct a Risk-limiting audit for the

May 21, 2024, General Primary/Nonpartisan

Election on Thursday May 30, 2024 starting at

9:00am and will continue each day starting at

9:00am through Friday May 31, 2024 until the

Risk-limiting audit is complete. The Risk-limiting

audit will take place at the Ben Hill County Board of

Elections office located at 602 S. Grant Street

Fitzgerald, GA 31750


